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Dear [First Name][Last Name] MP, 

I am emailing you today as a constituent to ask if you would attend an important event in Parliament to support pharmacies to help more constituents.  

Specifically, I am asking if you would consider attending the upcoming drop-in event, Help Your Local Pharmacies Bust the NHS Backlog taking place on Tuesday 5th July from 2pm – 4pm in Room W1 at the Palace of Westminster.

I am sure you will agree our dedicated local pharmacy teams went above and beyond during the pandemic to ensure access to vital patient care. 

Despite significant challenges, local pharmacies in your constituency kept their doors open to patients, proving they are invaluable members of the NHS family. 

Our local pharmacists are trusted highly-trained professionals. Given the unprecedented pressures that have been placed on the NHS throughout the COVID-19 Pandemic, we must act now to ensure pharmacies have the support they need to help the NHS manage the increased demand it is experiencing. 

This drop-in event is supported by a broad range of industry supporters including, the Association of Independent Multiple Pharmacies, Company Chemists’ Association, National Pharmacy Association, Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee and the Royal Pharmaceutical Society.

This is your opportunity to meet with frontline pharmacists, and share any questions or concerns you may have, whilst learning more about the full impact a fully empowered pharmacy sector can have on the communities across your constituency. 

As my local MP, I hope you will consider representing pharmacy teams in your constituency in Parliament by attending this drop-in event.

To confirm your attendance, or request any further information about the event, please email jacob@tendoconsulting.co.uk 

With Kind Regards, 

[Your Full Name]
[Your Full Address]**

**MPs are by law only permitted to help/respond to residents of their own constituencies, please make sure to include your whole address for this reason.
